
James Little 

Redmond, Or.  

Oregon legislators, 

I strongly oppose SB-554. This bill is an unconstitutional attack on law abiding citizens. As members of 

the House you took an oath of office to uphold and defend the US and Oregon Constitutions. Why are 

you even considering a bill that is so grossly ay odds with the Second Admendment ? Please stop this 

now. 


